
Dear TY Parents/Guardians & TY Students 

 

Transition years have two days next week at home which they can use to put together and update 

their e-Portfolio. They are called “E-portfolio days”. Each TY student must fill in their electronic 

portfolio of work. The requirements are uploaded to their tutor ePortfolio & I.T. team under files 

and some samples and templates have been put up for them. Students will be assessed before 

Christmas and the summer for the quality of their e-portfolio.  Students have been allocated time 

during I.T. classes to update their portfolio but they can also update their e-portfolio regularly at 

home. 

 

To locate your e-portfolio; 

Click your tutor ePortfolio & I.T. team 

Click Class Notebook on the left 

To the right under file three book symbols appear. Two standing straight and one falling over. It is 

shaded in yellow. Click on this and your E-portfolio will appear. 

 

TY students can update their ePortfolio often and are encouraged to do so. 

Kind Regards, The TY Team. 


